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8 April 2020 
 
 
Hello, 
 
Volunteering for Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust  

 
Thank you so much for Volunteering with Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust; we appreciate 
your commitment and time given to support the organisation.  
 
As an organisation, we are taking advice from the Government on a daily basis as we respond to the 
expected increase in Coronavirus. The recent message from the Government is ‘to stay at home’ and 
only travel if absolutely necessary.  
 
Consequently, we have had to make the decision not to bring any of our Volunteers into the Hospital at 
this present time. We appreciate this will be a real disappointment to you for which we are really sorry. 
We have not taken this decision lightly; it has been made to keep patients, staff and yourselves safe. If 
we identify a role we feel would be suitable for you then we will contact you directly. 
 
As soon as we are able to, we will be in touch and will welcome you back once the situation allows.   
 
Thank you so much for your patience and understanding at this time. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lorraine Fox 
Volunteer Services  
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Telephone: (01423) 885959 
www.hdft.nhs.uk 

 


